
Request for New Uniform Standards or Changes to 

Uniform Standards

Name of Person Requesting Change: American Council of Life Insurers 

Affiliation: Industry Advisory Committee

Contact Email: waynemehlman@acli.com

Contact Phone Number: (202) 624-2135

Request is For: New Standard

Detailed description of the request, including the scope if a new Uniform Standard, and if 

appropriate also include proposed language consideration: We request that the Compact 

develop new uniform standards for protected income solutions.

Detailed explanation of the reason for the request. If a new Uniform Standard, please 

provide support that this type of product has been filed and approved in Compacting 

States. If an amendment to an existing Uniform Standards, please provide support for how 

circumstances or underlying assumptions (whether in regulation, in the marketplace or 

otherwise) have changed: Protected income solutions (PIS) are an important benefit 

design that does not fit into the language in the proposed Additional Standards for 
Guaranteed Living Benefits (GLBs) for Individual Deferred Variable Annuities or 
Individual Deferred Index Linked Variable Annuity Contracts.   As with GLB benefits, PIS 
provide longevity protection by continuing lifetime income payments even after the 
account value is exhausted. PIS allow the income payments to increase, decrease, or 



stay the same based upon the index performance of the index strategies chosen, 
subject to the levels of downside protection included in those index strategies.   The 
design allows contract holders to choose the levels of downside protection and growth 
potential that aligns to their risk tolerance, while offering the flexibility to adjust as their 
needs change throughout retirement, including the ability to lock in a minimum income 
amount by electing index strategies with full downside protection. No minimum floor 
on protection is required beyond that.  The adoption of new PIS standards will facilitate 
filings of ILVAs through the Compact. They are already well established in the ILVA 
market since 2018, as well as in other markets.

 Is this change currently accepted in Compact states? Unknown

Would  this change conflict with any NAIC Model laws or regulations? Unknown


